# EARLY YEARS NEWS

Dear Parents & Carers,

We have finally made it to the end of the year! The children have grown up and are ready for their new classes in September. Some of them are moving on and will be sadly missed, but we also have many new children joining us in September and which is very exciting. Over the summer term we have been preparing the children for their transition and meeting the new children and their parents during open days and transition workshops. Thank you to all the parents that have supported your child by coming to these events.

We have been incredibly busy with many other events over the last few weeks. Firstly, Reception's trip to Brooks farm.





The children learnt how to feed the animals, explored the surrounding field for minibeasts and played in the fantastic playground. The children really enjoyed themselves, thank you to all the parents who joined us to make each trip such a success.

On Tuesday it was my first experience of George Tomlinson's International Day. What an amazing event! I was so impressed with how much effort the staff, parents the children went to, to make this event so special. Here is a wonderful poster that Vakare and her family made for the event, along with and Hussain in NPM







Verity Carter Headteacher



Jessica Mendelssohn Assistant head



Pamela Johnson Nursery

EYFS

Toddler group is finished for the holidays but back in September Wednesdays 9.15 - 10.45

Music group day t.b.c.

## **Upcoming dates**

### **NEXT WEEK**

Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> July - End of summer term- Finish at 1.30pm - **Nursery** will also have reduced sessions AM **8.45am -10.45am** PM **– 11.30am -1.30pm** 

#### **SEPTEMBER**

Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> September – term starts for Y1-Y6 Monday 11<sup>th</sup> Nursery and Reception - staggered starts for new nursery children.

### **Nursery Summer Performance!**

Nursery children will sing some of the songs they have learnt over the year. Please come and support them on the last day, Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> July

AM - 10.25am

PM 1.10pm

## Thank you all so much for your positive report feedback.

.....lovely detailed report'

'....thanks so much it was very helpful'

"Thank you for all the support you have given him this year. He enjoys going to school and is making very good progress..."

"We couldn't have asked for a better start!"

"I am delighted with his report which is without question down to the excellent work of Miss Moss and Miss Ali, who have been more than teachers"

**RJM** parents

## **Reception Sports Day**





I was so impressed with my first sprots day at George Tomlinson, Jake and Jade did an abosolutely fantastic job. It was incredibly well organised and the children had a great time. Thank you so much Jake and Jade and to all the parents that came along to support their children, it was a super morning.

## **Early Years Transition Festival**







Our Early Years Festival in the science garden on Thursday was a great success and a lovely way to welcome our new parents and children to the school. The Reception children made a selection of delicious treats for them to enjoy. Thank you again to all the parents and Year 4 children that came to help out. We could not have done it without you!

### **Stars in Nursery**

Well done to; Ms Johnson, Mrs Rimmer, Ms Azcon, Mrs Cox, Mrs Farhan and Miss Tuvey for all your hard work this term!

## Stars of the Week

As part of Reception's transition to year 1, they joined the whole school for star of the week. Congratulations to Fizah, Raihaan and Armand for being such stars!!!



Thank you for all your support this year, three more days to go then have a great holiday.

Miss Mendelssohn - Assisstant Head Teacher and Early Years Lead